
CUB SCOUT PACK 221 IS RECRUITING! 
Did you miss our Join Night on the 19th?  Not to worry, you are invited to join us for a hike this coming 

Saturday! 
When:  Saturday September 24th, 3pm 

Where:  Baiting Hollow Scout Camp, 1774 Sound Ave, Calverton 
For more information, please contact Kimberly at Kimberly.russell@scouting.org or at 631-599-3242 

*Distribution of this flier does not constitute endorsement of an event or organization and/or agreement with 
the material content by the District or the Board of Education.* 

 

 


